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RE: LUCS Request - 25-111721-PLN

From Jennifer Kramer <jkramer@petrocard.com>
Date Thu 6/12/2025 8:34 AM
To  Caroline DeBruine <cdebruine@cityofsalem.net>

Caroline,

There is no planned work for this site. Unfortunately, our Air permit was terminated at this site
because it was neglected and not renewed on time. | have taken over and am trying to apply for
an air permit for this site because DEQ is making me start for the beginning. There should be a
preexisting LUCS here, as well as UST permit. | hope this makes sense. In short, they are
making me jump through all the hoops again to get this permit.

Jennifer Kramer

Facility Maintenance Coordinator
PetroCard

Direct 253.529.7147

Fax  253.854.7936

Office 800.950.3835
www.petrocard.com

From: Caroline DeBruine <cdebruine@cityofsalem.net>
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2025 4:22 PM

To: Jennifer Kramer <jkramer@petrocard.com>
Subject: Re: LUCS Request - 25-111721-PLN

CAUTION: i External Email: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not
click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

Good Afternoon Jennifer,

Thank you for providing the LUCS form. Could you please clarify the nature of the planned
work? Specifically, does it involve surfacing or the installation of a new tank, or is the work
related to the existing infrastructure?

Caroline DeBruine

Planner |

she/her/hers

City of Salem | Community Planning and Development Department | Planning
Find us at the Planning Division Offices, 440 Church St SE, 5t Floor
P.O. Box 14300

Salem, OR 97309
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